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Takeover bid by Capitol Health – Extension to due date for Target’s Statement 

 

26 February 2018, Melbourne: The Australian Securities & Investments Commission 
(ASIC) has today granted a modification of the Corporations Act to permit Integral 
Diagnostics Limited further time to issue its target’s statement in response to the bidder’s 
statement issued by Capitol Health Holdings Pty Ltd. 

Integral Diagnostics Limited will be permitted to lodge its target’s statement with ASX up to 
three business days after Capitol Health Limited releases its half-yearly report to ASX. That 
report is due no later than 28 February 2018. ASIC’s modification will allow Integral 
Diagnostics Limited to consider Capitol’s half-yearly report when finalising its target’s 
statement. 

The target’s statement will be sent to shareholders no later than 8 March 2018. It will set out 
details concerning the reasons for the Integral Board’s recommendation that shareholders 
reject the offer from Capitol Health. 

 
 

 
 
Kathryn Davies 
Company Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About IDX: 

Integral Diagnostics (IDX) is a leading provider of medical imaging services in 
Victoria, Queensland and Western Australia. The company provides state of the art 
diagnostic services to patients and their referrers at 47 radiology clinics, including 
13 hospital sites. IDX employs some of the country’s leading radiologists and 
nuclear medicine specialists in a unique medical leadership model that ensures 
quality patient care, service and access. Good medicine is good business. 
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